
Notice of Public Hearing

Monday Novemb er 4,2024

Houston City Hall 601 S Grand

There will be a public hearing held on Monday November 4,2024 at Houston City
Hall 601 S. Grand, Houston, MO at which time comments will be heard regarding
Bill No. ll4 at 5:30-5:50 p.m., Bill No. 115 at 5:50-6:10 p.m., and Planning and
Zoningproperfy located at Cleveland and C.W Harry at 6:10-6:30 p.m.
The public is invited to attend to give written or oral comments regarding the
proposed bills and property at the above mentioned times. Written comments can

be submitted to Lloyd Wells, Administrator or Barbara Rodgers, City Clerk at City
Hall Monday November 4,2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Publish- Houston Hearld October 25th andNovember I't 2024.

Barbara Rodgers
City Clerk
City of Houston, Missouri


